
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  Islamic Republic of Iran Football  
  Federation 
  To the attention of  
  Mr Shahabeddin AZIZI KHADEM, 
  President 
 
 
  Brussels, 6/4/2021 
 

 
 

 
Dear Mr President, 
 
 
I have recently been informed about your election as President of the 
Islamic Republic of Iran Football Federation. 
  
 
I want to transmit you my warmest congratulations and do hope that, 
like in the past, both of our federations will continue their relationship, 
friendship and cooperation.  
 
 
I wish you every success for the future. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mehdi BAYAT, 
President of the Belgian FA 


